
 
 
 
 
 
At a meeting of the DEVELOPMENT CONTROL (NORTH SUNDERLAND) 
SUB-COMMITTEE held in the CIVIC CENTRE on TUESDAY, 5TH 
SEPTEMBER, 2006 at 3.30 p.m. 
 
 
Present:- 
 
Councillor R. Bell in the Chair 
 
Councillors D. Forbes, E. Gibson, G. Hall, Higgins, Howe, Lawson and Mann 
 
 
Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
 
Apologies for Absence 
 
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Porthouse and 
J. Walker. 
 
 
Applications made under the Town and Country Planning Acts and the 
Regulations made thereunder 
 
The Director of Development and Regeneration submitted a report together 
with a supplement (copies circulated) relating to the North Sunderland area, 
copies of which had also been forwarded to each Member of the Council upon 
applications made under the Town and Country Planning Acts and the 
Regulations made thereunder. 
 
(For copy report – see original minutes) 
 
1. RESOLVED that the recommendations detailed in the report be 
approved. 
 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 – Appeals 
 
The Director of Development and Regeneration submitted a report (copy 
circulated) concerning the above for the period 1st July, 2006 to 31st July, 
2006. 
 
(For copy report – see original minutes) 
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2. RESOLVED that the report be received and noted. 
 
 
 
(Signed) R. BELL, 
  Chairman. 
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